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KAM/ELB/New Entrant Parent Information Evening/Sept 22 Entry 
 
17th June 2022 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Thank you for accepting a place for your child at Westlands Primary School.  We would like to welcome your child 
and your family into our school community. 
 
Westlands Primary School is well resourced, with a skilled and committed staff who work together throughout the 
school, helping children reach their full potential.  We aim to make your child’s start to school life an enjoyable 
experience and with your support we expect high standards of behaviour and achievement. 
 
A meeting for parents only will be held on Thursday 23rd June at 6pm in the main hall.  At this meeting you will be 
able to: 
 

 Meet your child’s teacher (you will be given details of your child’s class upon your arrival at the meeting) 

 Arrange a home visit 

 Meet the Executive Headteacher, Head of School and the Foundation Stage staff 

 Be a little more informed about the school’s curriculum 

 Ask questions at the meeting, or more quietly afterwards 
 
At Westlands Primary School we see the education of your child as a partnership between home and school.  We aim 
to keep you well informed at all times and you are welcome to contact or call us whenever you have information, or 
a concern that you would like to discuss further. 
 
We look forward to seeing you at this meeting and hope you will feel involved and informed about what will happen 
when Isabella starts school. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mrs K Mirams 
Executive Headteacher 


